
PARKING GARAGE
UPDATES Through December 2025

The City of Milwaukee will be doing construction on
E. Michigan Street from September through December, which
will affect entering and exiting the Museum Center Park garage.

Please note the following changes:
The Michigan Street entrance and exit for the Museum Center
Park garage will be CLOSED during the duration of the
construction. Guests visiting the Museum will need to enter the
Museum Center Park garage on Lincoln Memorial Drive, 
directly across from the Milwaukee Art Museum (730 N. Lincoln
Memorial Drive).

The only way to exit the Museum Center Park garage will be
onto Lincoln Memorial Drive.

We do have a limited number of reserved Betty Brinn Children’s
Museum parking spaces on level 1 of the garage near the West
Elevators. Look for signs that say “Betty Brinn Children’s Museum
and Coast Restaurant Patron Parking Only”.



WHERE TO ENTER

From I-794:
Continue straight on N Lincoln Memorial Drive and turn left at 
N Art Museum Drive.

On Google Maps, you will be directed to enter the parking
garage from Michigan Street. Please enter through Wisconsin
Ave or Lincoln Memorial Drive.

From N Van Buren Street, continue straight and turn right on 
E Wisconsin Ave.


